From: Hannah Barker

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 14, 2022 9:12 AM **To:** Commissioner Correspondence

**Subject:** Docket Correspondence

**Attachments:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000; Ten Year Site Plan

Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

#### Good morning,

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20220000.

#### Hannah E. Branum

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6004

From: Ir.evers@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Evers

<lr.evers@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 5:15 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

You MUST find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable! Please! We cannot live with more increases.

People will/have died! FPL's projections are not probable and this will have them increase our bills more, even before the heat of summer!

FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers.... this needs to stop! Amend the law for current times. Make them accountable. As you well know the current rules just motivate FPL to build unnecessary infrastructure. They have already raised our bills higher than I've ever seen.

Stand with us!!!!! Reject FPL's proposed site plan and insist they invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely needing your help,

Sincerely, Mrs. Lisa Evers 4210 Karmich Pl Pensacola, FL 32503 lr.evers@yahoo.com

From: amandab316@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amanda Killilea <amandab316

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 6:49 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mrs. Amanda Killilea 27 B 5th Ave Shalimar, FL 32579-1731 amandab316@gmail.com

From: jzink2010@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ruth Zink < jzink2010

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 6:14 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. I've lived in Florida since the end of 1989 and think Florida citizens are more concerned with extreme summer heat and hurricanes rather than long lasting extreme winter weather.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,
Ms Ruth Zink
7774 Navarre Pkwy Apt 1236 Navarre, FL 32566-5527 jzink2010@gmail.com

From: misslynnxo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynn Clairwood

<misslynnxo@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 5:42 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Lynn Clairwood
6014 Stockholm Ln Panama City, FL 32404-5363 misslynnxo@yahoo.com

From: earthgreek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eugenia Economos

<earthgreek@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 5:42 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms Eugenia Economos
808 W Princeton St Orlando, FL 32804-5216 earthgreek@yahoo.com

From: juliaprealty@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Julia P

<juliaprealty@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 5:37 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Ms. Julia P 2422 Scott St Hollywood, FL 33020-2355 juliaprealty@gmail.com

From: misslynnxo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynn Clairwood

<misslynnxo@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 5:42 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Lynn Clairwood
6014 Stockholm Ln Panama City, FL 32404-5363 misslynnxo@yahoo.com

From: mhc916731@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marisa Cooper <mhc916731

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 5:44 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Marisa Cooper
415 Corvet St Apt 3 Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547-4624 mhc916731@cox.net

From: linda@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Williams

linda@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 5:32 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Linda Williams

131 Bosarvey Dr Ormond Beach, FL 32176-6622 linda@bluegreenalgae.com

**From:** Debbieking1979@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Debbie King <Debbieking1979

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 13, 2022 5:23 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

**Subject:** Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Ms. Debbie King

1988 Fiesta Ridge Ct Tampa, FL 33604-7700 Debbieking1979@gmail.com